
comments sought on oil spill
people with comments or sugges

tionseions on how the state can improve oil
spill contingency plans and their im
plementationplemen tation are invited to a public
workshop on the subject that will be
held from 7 to 10 pmp m tuesday ac

cording to the alaska department of
environmental conservation

the meeting will be in the an-
chorage museum of history and art
auditorium in anchorage


